

THE SCHOOL DISTRICT
OF PALM BEACH COUNTY, FLORIDA

Judith T. Garrard Principal Bruce Saulter
Assistant Principal

Seminole Trails Elementary 4075 Willow Pond Road West Palm Beach, FL 33417 Phone: (561) 598-7000 Fax: (561) 598-7050 www.seminoletrailses@palmbeachschools.org

October 19, 2015

Dear Scott and Karen Lamberson,

Thank you for your generous support of our Seminole Trails Elementary School students by sharing one of your Professor Clark the Science Shark books and teaching them about marine life for Building Better Readers and Writers Night. We also are very thankful for your donation of Professor Clark books for our Media Center.

As an AVID Elementary School, Seminole Trails is dedicated to providing quality education for our students and preparing them to be college and career ready. Your generosity in presenting that evening inspires our students to become an author and/or choose a career that helps marine life.

Community/School partners help to make school programs successful. We believe that your involvement in our school will help us realize that goal!

Thank you for being a part of our team!

Sincerely,

Judith T. Garrard

Principal